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Legal & Commercial, January 2019  

  

 

Opal Tower investigation reveals structural and design 
issues  

  

An interim report on Sydney's Opal Tower incident has been released by the NSW 

Government and indicates that the 'materials used in construction' are unlikely to have 

contributed to the damage of the structure.  
  

  

In particular:  

  

Rather, the report indicates that structural design and construction issues were likely the 

cause:  
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Read the full report here.  

Media reports can be found here:  

• Opal Tower report reveals 'structural design and construction issues'  
• Opal Tower residents given all clear to start moving back in this weekend  
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• NSW Government to crack down on dodgy building certifiers following Opal Tower 

saga  
• Opal Tower woes continue after new cracks found on lower levels  
• Opal Tower residents still in the dark following inconclusive interim report  
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